
 

 
 

Circular No: LPS/2023-24/47                                                           Date: 29th September, 2023 

 

 

"Cleanliness brings happiness, but dirt makes us hurt ". 
                                                                              

 

Dear Students, Teachers, and Staff 
Greetings! 

 

We hope this circular finds you in good health and high spirits. We are writing to inform you 

about an upcoming initiative called "No Dustbin Day" that will be observed in our school on 
3rd October, 2023. This initiative has a vision to create an awareness regarding the 

cleanliness, because cleanliness is next to god. 

 
The purpose of No Dustbin Day is to raise awareness about waste management and encourage 

everyone to take responsibility for their own waste. It is an opportunity for us to reflect on our 

consumption habits and find ways to reduce, reuse, and recycle. 

 
On this day, we encourage everyone to do minimum waste throughout the day. This will serve 

as a reminder to be mindful of the waste we generate and to find alternative ways to dispose of 

it. 

 
Let us come together as a school community to make a positive impact on our environment. 

By observing No Dustbin Day, we can instill a sense of responsibility and promote sustainable 

practices among our students. 
 

The Clean Class of the school Trophy will be awarded to the class that consistently focus on 

cleanliness for the whole day.  

 
We look forward to your active participation and cooperation in making this initiative a 

success.  

 
Thank you for your attention and support. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Principal 

 

 
 
 

 


